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CLEARPATH ACTION COMMENTS ON WHITE HOUSE EFFORT TO 
SUPPORT U.S. NUCLEAR FLEET 

 
WASHINGTON, DC -- ClearPath Action Executive Director released the following 
statement regarding the White House Memorandum on the Effect of Uranium Imports 
on the National Security and Establishment of the United States Nuclear Fuel Working 
Group.  
 
“The White House decision over the weekend will help U.S. companies maintain our 
existing nuclear energy fleet by not adding new layers of costs,” said ClearPath Action 
Executive Director Rich Powell. “Preserving our existing nuclear fleet is good for the 
economy, national security, and importantly for lowering carbon emissions.”  
 
The memorandum establishes a Nuclear Fuel Working Group, chaired by National 
Security Advisor Ambassador John Bolton and Director of the National Economic 
Council Larry Kudlow, to look at domestic nuclear fuel production and how it can boost 
the U.S. nuclear fleet. According to the White House, this working group will report its 
findings in 90 days and will remain consistent national security and nonproliferation 
goals. 
 
About ClearPath Action 
 
ClearPath was established by businessman Jay Faison in 2014. ClearPath Action’s 
vision is that America leads in affordably powering the world with reliable clean energy. 
ClearPath Action's mission is to develop and advance conservative policies that 
accelerate clean energy innovation. To advance that mission, ClearPath Action 
develops cutting-edge policy and collaborates with academics and industry. Learn more 
at clearpath.org. Follow us on Twitter: @JayFaison1, @powellrich, @ClearPathAction 


